Christopher Marshall
Montville
LD 1149

Honorable Craig Hickman
Honorable Laura Supioca, co-chairs
Members of the Joint Standing Committee on Veterans and Legal Affairs

I am Christopher Marshall, a resident of Montville. I would like to submit testimony
to oppose LD 1149.

The bill addresses a practically nonexistent problem of voter fraud (less that a
hundredth of one percent of all votes in the US have been fraudulent).

Maine already has excellent proven resources to detect voter error and fraud.

Implementing the bill would be expensive for the state taxpayers, with little to show
for it.

The cumulative effect of the proposed regulations would be to make voting more
difficult, especially for rural, elderly, and medically compromised voters like myself.

Please vote NO on LD 1149.



